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From: Gloria Sciara <GSciara@santaclaraca.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 06, 2018 1:09 PM
To: Energy - Docket Optical System
Cc: Knight, Eric@Energy; Yen Chen
Subject: McLaren Backup Generation Facility Project -- Comments to Committee
Attachments: Mitigation for City approval.docx

Dear Committee members Commissioner Karen Douglas (Presiding) and Janea Scott (Associate): 

The City of Santa Clara received the attached comment letter from Matt Braun with the CEC detailing 
recommended changes to the cultural resources section of the IS/MND for the McLaren Backup Generation 
Facility Project.  

This email serves as our formal comment letter on the changes requested to the McLaren IS/MND under 
review by the CEC.   

The City of Santa Clara has no objection to the changes to the cultural resources section as requested by the 
CEC. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact the undersigned. 

Gloria Sciara AICP | Development Review Officer  
Zoning Administrator |Planning Commission Staff Liaison  
Planning Division | Community Development Department 
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050 
O: 408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2453 

The information contained in this email may be privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. The information is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message 
in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete this message from your computer. Thank you 




